Additional GROW with Marquette purchasing session offered
GROW with Marquette and the Purchasing Department will hold an additional purchasing training session Wednesday, Oct. 31, from 9 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. in Raynor Memorial Libraries' Beaumier Suites. The session will cover how to successfully purchase goods and services, supporting documentation requirements, when and how to obtain bids, quotations and requests for proposals and how Marquette benefits when making the correct purchasing decision. 
Contact GROW with Marquette at 8-7305 to register. 


Lecture to address history of nonviolence in Afghanistan
The Center for Peacemaking will present "Nonviolence in Afghanistan," Monday, Oct. 15, at 7 p.m. in the AMU, 227, in conjunction with the 11th anniversary of the American military presence in Afghanistan. Patrick Kennelly, associate director of the Center for Peacemaking, will provide a concise history of Afghanistan during the last 30 years and an overview of peacemaking efforts in the country. Attendees will also have the opportunity to participate in a discussion on what can be done to bring an end to the war in Afghanistan. 
For additional information, contact Carole Poth at 8-8446.

Department of Recreational Sports sponsoring 5K Glow Run
The Department of Recreational Sports will host a 5K Glow Run Thursday, Nov. 8, at 9 p.m. Registration is now open at both the Rec Plex and the Rec Center. The run will loop the Marquette Mile three times, and participants will wear glow-in-the-dark items to illuminate the course.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Registration is $5. The event will be co-sponsored by MU Radio, Late Night Marquette and Muscle Milk. For additional information, contact the Department of Recreational Sports at 8-5625.
